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Hon. William D. Hay~s 
State Auditor 
Augusta,. ~a1ne 

Dear Mr. Bayes-: 

June 13~ 1940 

Kr. Fessenden and I have g-!1.ven considerable 
thought to your letter or June 5th~ in reg::,rd to appoint­
ments of personnel in your department. 

I am attaching hereto a memorandum whieh 
~r. Fessenden· wrote to me outitning the situat1o~ a» ~e 
understand it.· We m.ve been ~ver. this with.Mr. Heyes ot 
the Personnel Board and. he agrees t:ith us •. I understmid 
that he has conferred with you and is cooper4ting in 
every way possible to assist in the selection of your 
needed personnel. 

FOB H 
Enc. 

Very truly yours, 

Franz U. Burkett 
Attorney General 


